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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Karen Thomas  

Address 
8525 Avonlea Lane 
Port Tobacco, Maryland 20677 

Phone 
2022363584  

Email 
karensthomaskst@gmail.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
Wearing masks is an easy way to protect ourselves and others during the pandemic. Cases are on the rise again. Issuing a mask 
mandate is appropriate. We all are expected to stop at red lights and wear seatbelts. This is no different. It’s a public health issue 
and not an infringement of one’s freedom or rights. Vaccinations are required to attend school. So mandating those isn’t anything 
new either. Please make decisions that protect Charles County citizens and ignore those resisting masks. 

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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